
Dear parents,
Team 1 and 3 are part of an exciting project called Wonder Classroom. We have an amazing
creative artist who is coming in to work with each class, transforming the classroom into creative
spaces and giving the children an opportunity to develop their creative skills.
As part of this project there will be photos taken of the artist working with the children and some
children may be recorded talking about what they have enjoyed.
If you would not like your child to be in the photographs or interviewed, please email me at
ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk.

Thank you
Miss Reid
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